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Supplementary Figure S1: Titrating the in vitro transcription (IVT) Spinach oligo template. Raw 
intensity values (left) and log10 values (right) are shown. The experiment was performed to 
determine the workable detection range of Spinach transcription and was performed once (n = 1). 
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Supplementary Figure S2: 4–12% PAGE gels of all purified proteins.
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Supplementary Figure S3: 15% Urea-PAGE gel of all purified sgRNAs.



Supplementary Figure S4: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 1C (dose-dependent 
activity of SpCas9). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized 
slope (). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 1C.

Supplementary Figure S5: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 1D (SpCas9 gRNA 
target-site scan). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized 
slope (). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 1D.

Supplementary Figure S6: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 1E (SaCas9 gRNA 
target-site scan). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized 
slope (). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 1E.



Supplementary Figure S7: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 2A-top (AsCpf1, 
distal PAM). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized slope 
(). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 2A.

Supplementary Figure S8: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 2A-bottom (AsCpf1, 
internal PAM). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized slope 
(). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 2A.

Supplementary Figure S9: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 2B-top (LbCpf1, 
distal PAM). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized slope 
(). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 2B.



Supplementary Figure S10: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 2B-bottom (LbCpf1, 
internal PAM). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized slope 
(). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 2B.

Supplementary Figure S11: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 2C-top (FnCpf1, 
distal PAM). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized slope 
(). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 2C.

Supplementary Figure S12: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 2C-top (FnCpf1, 
internal PAM). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized slope 
(). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 2C.



Supplementary Figure S13: Model fitting results for the traces shown in Fig. 4B (AcrIIA4 titration 
of SpCas9). The numbers above the plot indicate the absolute slope (S) and normalized slope 
(). The colors correspond to those in Fig. 4B.



Table S2: Summary results for SI Fig. S4.



Table S3: Summary results for SI Fig. S5.

Table S4: Summary results for SI Fig. S6.

Table S5: Summary results for SI Fig. S7.

Table S6: Summary results for SI Fig. S8.

Table S7: Summary results for SI Fig. S9.

Table S8: Summary results for SI Fig. S10.



Table S9: Summary results for SI Fig. S11.

Table S10: Summary results for SI Fig. S12.

Table S11: Summary results for SI Fig. S13.


